Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, October 7, 2015, 11:30 a.m.

PLACE: 3001 SE Doubleton Drive, Stuart, FL 34997
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Martin County Business Development Board, Annual Meeting; business appreciation luncheon. Note: One or more District Governing Board members may be in attendance at the event. Participants should register in advance by contacting Jill Marasa at jill@bdmc.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jill Marasa at jill@bdmc.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jill Marasa at jill@bdmc.org.
